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EE Hong Kong 40th Anniversary
Message from EE International Asia VP
Dear Friends,

Firstly, my heartiest congratulations to EE Hong Kong on reaching this milestone.
You have indeed been found faithful!

The EE ministry first came to Asia via Hong Kong some 40 years ago. What began
in a small way in Hong Kong has now impacted more than 20 nations in Asia alone.
From Hong Kong and Asia, the EE ministry has gone to many Chinese speaking
churches all over the world.

1 would like to encourage you to continue what you are doing in such an impactful
way. Never tire of doing good.

Never flag in zeal, be aglow with the Spirit, serve the Lord. Romans 12:11

The number 40 is mentioned some 146 times in Scripture and it often symbolises a
generation of mankind. The children of Israel wandered in the wilderness for 40 years
and one generation passed on the vision of entering the promised land to another
generation. EE Hong Kong will also move forward and the baton will need to be
passed to a new generation.

A new generation of leaders will be needed to continue equipping the church of Jesus
Christ. Indeed the work that began 40 years ago has grown more significant with the
rise of a new generation of believers who will need to take the gospel to even more
nations and thus hasten the day of the return of our Lord Jesus. So keep going, as the
best years of EE Hong Kong are still in front!

Finally, I would like to thank you also for your partnership in the gospel of our Lord
Jesus Christ and for your support and partnership with the ministry of EE in Asia and
around the world.

With best wishes and prayers for a greater harvest,

Voon Yuen Woh

Vice-President for Asia
EE International
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